From: kimberly brasher

To: ImpairedWaterbodies_Comments
Subject: Buffalo River
Date: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 5:12:50 PM

To Whom it May Concern,

I do not know much about the situation, but | do know our rivers in our nation should be important to
everyone. Even if the river is being polluted only a little, then you should take all of your power and
stop it. As a nation we have to start caring and doing our part to keep the beauty. We all want our
future generations to swim and to enjoy the Buffalo. Please help in anyway you can and if there really
is a hog farm that is polluting a river then it should be a no brainer to shut it down. Let's not be people
that let a corporation or a few men to get rich off the masses. That is silly and unfair. Please do the
honorable thing for the people of Arkansas and for the people that visit Arkansas for its beautiful rivers.
I come here every year from California and spend around $4000. for my families vacation in your state.
If the river is dangerous or dirty we will not be coming.

Sincerely,
Kimberly Brasher
1809 Silverwood Terrace

Los Angeles, Ca.
90026

Sent from my iPhone
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